
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FEASIBILITY STUDY FOR HIGUILLAR AVENUE

MUNICIPALITY OF DORADO

The Puerto Rico Highway and Transportation Authority (PRHTA) has as a purpose to identify �rms interested 

in developing a feasibility study for the construction of the Higuillar Avenue at its intersection with Efrón 

Avenue and PR-696 to the intersection with the existing interchange between PR-694 and PR-22, in the 

municipality of Dorado. Technical and �nancial proposals will be solicited through a Request for Proposals 

(RFP) process.   

PRHTA will assign an Evaluation Committee to select the most highly quali�ed consultant to develop the 

project scope of work. The participating �rms will be evaluated based on their project approach, technical 

knowledge, �rm’s experience, sta� quali�cations, and existing capacity.

Interested �rms must send an email to prhta.design@dtop.pr.gov,  not later than Friday May 13, 2022, 

indicating its interest on participating on the request for proposal process and include: company name, 

company owner and contact name, position, telephone and email address of the person within the compa-

ny who will be the contact person. The consultants contact person will receive via email the instructions to 

access the related documents for the RFP. 

Edwin González Montalvo, PhD., PE
Executive Director PRHTA
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